
 
 
 

5460 Ward Road Suite 205  Arvada, Colorado 80002 
303-292-3900 fax 888-811-0527  

February 22, 2012 
 
Mr. Douglas P. Eberhart 
Environmental Planner 
Wilson & Company 
5755 Mark Dabling Boulevard, Suite 220 
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80919 
 
Subject: Transmittal of Final Phase I Environmental Site Assessment, 

Environmental Re-Evaluation of I-25, Highway 105 to Woodmen 
Road, El Paso County, Colorado 

 
Dear Mr. Eberhart: 
 
On behalf of SUMMIT Technical Resources, Inc., this letter acknowledges the transmittal 
of three hardcopies and compact disks containing the above referenced document to 
Wilson & Company, to be forwarded to the Colorado Department of Transportation, 
Region 2 for review. 
 
If you have any questions, or require additional information, please contact me at 
303-292-3059 or Mr. Mike Anderson at 303-403-4056. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Monique R. Ammidown, P.G. 
Project Manager 
 
 
cc SUMMIT File 

W/attachments 


